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July 25th, 2018 

 

 

 

City of Hollywood 

2600 Hollywood Blvd Suite 212 

P.O. Box 229045 

Hollywood, FL 33022-9045 

 

 

 

Re: Employer: City of Hollywood 

 Employee: Andreas Pantaloukas  

 Claim No.: WC1182017133654 

 D/A:  08/30/17 

 

 

The employee is a police officer. While driving his police cruiser he was involved in a motor 

vehicle accident. He is currently treating with a neurologist for head trauma, for this he has not 

been placed at maximum medical improvement. He also treated with a hand surgeon to remove 

glass from his hands. The procedure to remove the glass was completed on December 1st, 2017, 

for which he was placed at maximum medical improvement on December 13th, 2017 with a 1% 

permanent impairment rating. A field case manager has been assigned to the file to obtain overall 

MMI from the neurologist.  

 

Relation, on behalf of the City of Hollywood, subrogated against the at fault party. The employee 

is being represented for the third party claim only. He has not litigated his workers compensation 

claim. His third party attorney has tentatively settled his third party claim for $50,000. The 

industry standard for lien reimbursement is about 12% of the lien amount. They have offered us 

15% of our current lien amount for reimbursement towards what we have spent. To date, we 

have spent $46,342.74 which means the reimbursement would be $6,951.41. The employee will 

net roughly $18,000 after payment of attorney fees, costs and the reimbursement to workers’ 

compensation.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Christina Rodriguez 

Claims Adjuster 

Ext. 8614 

 


